
What do we want to do differently for our children and families in Solihull?

What we have learned in 2023/24 – SSCP Multi-Agency Audit Group

Information Sharing

Sharing of information in Solihull should be effective 
and timely. Doing so will help to ensure the multi-

agency safeguarding response is proportionate and 
more beneficial to our children and families. 

Tools for practitioners and multi-agency training

We want to ensure our workforce are taking advantage 
of multi-agency training available to them to provide 

them with knowledge and skills enhance their work with 
children and families. We would also like to ensure all 

professionals working with children and families in 
Solihull have access to the necessary tools to help the 

families they work with whether they be screening tools 
or tools to capture the voice of the child. 

Individual differences and intersectionality

We need to consider a Childs individual differences 
(ethnicity, disability etc.) more when understanding 
their lived experiences, ensuring an individual does 

not get ‘lost’ in a sibling group. 

Involving children in multi-agency meetings

Where appropriate, we want children to be 
aware of why services are involved with them 

and empower them to take part in multi-
agency meetings by being present and having 

their say. This includes offering advocacy.
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